% % K District of Columbia Government
_ Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

March 30, 2005

Minister Thompson

Church of the Lord Jesus Christ of the Apostolic Faith
1235 C St. NE

Washington DC 20002

Dear Minister Thompson,

For the past two years you have provided a meeting place for the Community Outreach
Committee of Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A. We want to express our sincere
appreciation for the time and effort you have put in to helping us hold these public meetings,
which are crucial to the functioning of our city.

Once again, thank you.

On behalf of the Commission,

et

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

For more information on our Commission, visit our website at www. ancba.org



